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From: I

Sent: 19 March 2024 10:26

To: Planning

Subject: Re: FAQ Kathryn Hughes. Further consultation on planning application 3/2022/0841
Land to rear of Greystones, Kenyon Lane, Langho BB6 8AN

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recoghize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Kathryn Hughes

We refer to the email below.

We strongly object to the application numbered 3/2022/0841 Land to rear of Greystones, Kenyon Lane, Dinckley as
detailed in our letter to you of 28 February.
QOur position has not changed.

The amended description of the works subject to the application for retrospective planning permission, does not alter
the fact that this parcel of land has not been and never will be, used as an allotment by these applicants.

Best regards

Sent: 15 Marc! 2024 15:11

Subject: Further consultation on planning application 3/2022/0841 Land to rear of Greystones, Kenyon Lane, Langho
BB6 8AN

Further to our consultation on 9 February 2024, we have now agreed an amended description of work for the above
application.

The new description is “Retention of pond and footpath to southern edge of pond”.

Please will you let Kathryn Hughes have your comments on the above planning application? (Please do not click
‘reply’ to this email. The email address to respond to is planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAD Kathryn Hughes)

Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website
https://webportal.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2022%2F0841

Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe BB7 2RA
Tel 01200 414499 email planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk

Tops for resident satisfaction — 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live
{Perception Survey 2018)

This transmission is intended for the hamed addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked, or
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restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this
transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council's e-mail
disclaimer which you are taken to have read and accepted.

Although the Council security checks incoming and outgoing emails (including file attachments) it cannot guarantee
that the content of an email communication or any file attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted or
amended as it passes over the internet. The onus is on the recipient to check the communication is virus-free. The
Council accepts no responsibility for any damage caused by receiving emails from our email systems and/or hosted
domains.




